
 
 
 
 

August 5, 2022 
 

 
TELEPHONE OUTAGE ALERT 

 
Please be advised that due to external equipment failure, we are 
currently experiencing a temporary telephone outage that includes 
phones in some but not all resident rooms.  
 
Our telephone service provider is presently working to repair the issue. 
 
We apologize for the issue and hope to have service restored shortly.  
 


